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Philip Garland <pgarland@sandiego.edu>

Your Support is Needed for USD Students

Charles Bass <annualgiving@sandiego.edu> Tue, Jun 9, 2020 at 8:41 AM
Reply-To: jszumski@sandiego.edu
To: pgarland@sandiego.edu

 
Dear Philip,
 
 
I hope you and your loved ones are doing alright amidst these challenging
times. As conflict continues to spread, we hope you can find support among
your fellow Toreros.

I’m writing to let you know that we are approaching the end of the university’s
fiscal year and need your support now more than ever. As we look ahead to the
fall semester, we are already aware of unprecedented financial need among
new and returning students. So, if you’re unsure where to designate your gift, I
encourage you to support current use scholarships. Current use scholarships
can be awarded right away and help students immediately.
 
Although current use scholarships are the university's greatest need, you can
give to any area of campus you feel most passionate about. If you'd like to
support scholarships for our underrepresented student communities, you may
also consider a gift to the Black Alumni Network Scholarship or the Latino
Alumni Network Scholarship.

In addition to supporting students, your gift influences our institutional ranking in
the category of “Alumni Participation.” As USD’s rankings increase, so does the
value of your degree and the degrees of our newest Torero alumni, the Class of
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2020. Your support will help us provide much-needed scholarships while adding
to the reputation and strength of the Torero Network.

Our fiscal year ends on June 30th, so please make your gift today. Gifts of any
amount help our current students and boost alumni participation.
 

Give Now

Sincerely,

Charles Bass
Senior Director of Alumni Relations  

University of San Diego
Annual Giving
5998 Alcala Park
San Diego, CA 92110
sandiego.edu/giving
(619) 260-4724
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